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EVERY GIFT IS 

SIGNIFICANT.

THANK YOU 
FOR YOUR 

ONGOING SUPPORT

Enriching the lives of people with disabilities and their families by enabling 
them to achieve their fullest potential at home, at work and in the community.

Advocating, learning, reaching and exceeding goals, and 
enjoying the simple things in life are important steps toward

independence and happiness. ARI is proud to share some recent
accomplishments made by three of our clients that reflect these
values. These stories illustrate our work of providing the right
tools needed for success.  

“The Self-Advocacy group allows us to learn
more about our community and teaches us to
speak up and make change,” says Latoya, a
member and leader of the Self-Advocacy Group.
Not only an advocate for herself and other
clients at ARI, but Latoya is an artist and a
member of the Life Skills group at ARI. She 

has learned myriad skills that have allowed her to speak up for
herself. Latoya works with Darlene Caviness, Manager of Day
Service Options in developing meetings for the Self-Advocacy
Group. Her leadership has facilitated trips to the State Capital
and other places to learn more about the community. She also
helped create the “Self-Advocacy Staff Award” that was voted 
on by clients at ARI and given to a staff member that best helps
clients reach their goals and assists in allowing them to become
more independent. Latoya continues to work on goals that will
allow her to become more independent.

“Ashley has grown a lot since beginning at 
ARI. At first it was difficult to get her involved
in activities. She is no longer shy and partici-
pates in many classes and events,” says a staff
member who works with her. Simply put, she
has blossomed! Today she participates in com-
puter class, current events class, and is an active

member of her life skills group. She is meeting new friends and
attends after-hour parties. Ashley has become a social butterfly.

“I am happy in my own apartment. I am 
cooking, cleaning and taking the bus on my
own. Staff helps me, but not all the time,” says
Neftali. He is the perfect example of how inde-
pendence can be achieved with the right skills
and tools. Over 5 years ago Nefi expressed his
desire to work in the community and live in his

own apartment. Nefi is a diligent, hard worker at a local market.
He takes the bus to and from work and, with hard work, has
seen his hours increase. This past year, Nefi moved out of his 
24-hour-staffed group home and into a less restrictive staff-
supported apartment with two close friends. He is learning 
responsibility and self-reliance. As a result, Nefi is living a much
more independent and fulfilling life. 

“Yes, I CAN” is a phrase we love to hear. Despite decreasing
funding from the State, ARI clients CAN and ARE achieving
their goals and becoming a greater part of our community. They
are advocating for change, giving back to their city, and learning
skills that improve their lives. As we venture forth, their futures
are optimistic and their own expectations are expanding. 

We have included a form for donor opportunities inside. We
hope that you will consider making an investment in us by 
supporting this important fundraising effort. These stories are
the results of your support. Aside from assuring that we continue
to deliver the highest level of service, your investment can help
fund, for example, a new handicap-accessible van which will be
used to transport clients to classes and events within community.
ARI’s clients’ goals include independence and involvement in our
society. Our goal is to make sure they CAN achieve them.

Yes, I CAN!



After a difficult winter, ARI welcomes this
spring with its promise of growth, adventure
and progress. 

Despite the change in weather, our 
challenges will continue, especially with the
impact of attendance-based services for day
programs. Our payment structure is now
based on who attends what program and

when. So, we encourage our clients and families to participate
and receive quality services on a regular basis. Clearly, the train-
ing we offer helps them achieve their employment (and other)
short- and long-term goals. If they are not here, they do not grow
and we do not get funded. In addition, we are asked by our state
legislators and government partners to provide high-quantity and
quality services without cost-of-living increases. This continues to
affect our ability to manage our fiscal resources without the 
increased revenue. While we understand the struggles within 
the ever-present state deficit, we also have to maintain our com-
mitments to our clients, staff, and business partners in lower 
Fairfield County. While flat funding is now being seen as a 
positive rather than negative, it is not an acceptable means of
keeping our “guys” moving ahead on their life’s journey towards
independence.   

The ARI Board of Directors, along with Friends of ARI, is
deeply committed to providing mission-driven giving opportuni-
ties. In this newsletter, you will notice our upcoming events; The
5th Walk for Independence on May 1, the 16th Lotstein/Martin
Golf Tournament on August 18 and the 3rd Annual ARI Com-
edy Night on October 22. By attending one or all you can help
us overcome the reality of our funding gaps. 

Another way to help is to contact your legislators in support 
of the Connecticut Safety Net Program, whereby families receive
case management services through a network of existing commu-
nity resources and service providers, including ARI. Aside from
job and life-skills training, vulnerable individuals or families may 
receive vouchers to pay for its basic needs, such as food, rent,
utilities and clothing. 

Meanwhile, we continue to make steady strides in the renova-
tion of our Richmond Hill facility. Phase I of the renovation 
has been completed and we have received many wonderful 
comments from families, clients, staff, and our state partners.
The building looks great and the windows have already had a
dramatic effect on energy efficiency. Some of Phase II has been 
deferred due to the budget but estimates are still being reviewed 
with the hope of commencing in December, 2011. Part of 
Phase II includes a proposal with the City of Stamford via a 
Federal Housing and Urban Development Community Block
Grant. This grant, however, has not yet been approved so we 
may be looking for other resources. Phases III, IV and V have
been put on hold until a capital campaign can be established 
to garner the much needed support to complete the plans. 
We’ll keep you posted.   

ARI continues to be the beneficiary of the good work provided
by community agencies such as HomeFronts, Inc. and Rebuild-
ing Together Fairfield County. This month Rebuilding Together
Fairfield County will paint the main floor of the Richmond Hill
Facility as well as clean up the grounds at Palermo House. An 
application has been sent to HomeFronts, Inc. asking them to
paint the exterior of the Fairfield Avenue Administration facility.
We truly appreciate this wonderful expression of giving back to
our community and its citizens.  

Let me take this opportunity to offer heartfelt thanks to the
ARI staff. It has been a long winter and I appreciate all that 
they continue to do to benefit ARI and the clients that we are
here to serve. Many thanks to the Board of Directors for their
guidance and support. Their governance and commitment is
truly spectacular.  

Lastly I thank you, the donors and benefactors, who make 
our jobs easier with your commitment and dedication to our
agency. We thank you for all of your continued support and 
advocacy as we fulfill our most important mission of “always
reaching for independence” for all of our clients.

– Matthew P. Reyher 

From the CEO

Register online at

www.active.com/donate/5thariwalk

Join us for the

5th annual

walk for 
independence

Sunday, May 1, 2011
11 am at Cove Island Park, Stamford



Support ARI of Connecticut!! 
Just fill out and mail this form to

ARI of CT, 
174 Richmond HIll Avenue. Stamford CT 06902.

Thank you!

2nd Annual ARI Comedy Night

Over 100 people gathered for the 2nd Annual ARI Comedy
Night on Saturday, October 23rd, at the Hibernian Hall in
Stamford, to raise funds for ARI programs. The event included
a silent and live auction and showcased a three-comedian show, 
produced by Treehouse Comedy Productions. Nationally 
recognized comedians Peter Bales, Sandy Marks and Goumba
Johnny filled the room with laughter.  
   ARI thanks the following sponsors: Benefit Planning Services;
Lee Combrinck-Graham, M.D.; The Norgren Family; Constella-
tion Health Services; Donald Axleroad; GA Fleet and Associates;
The Umbrella Club; RFF and Associates; Mario Musilli, Esq.,
and all the individuals and businesses that participated. 
   Join us for the 3rd Annual Comedy Night Saturday, October
22nd at the Hibernian Hall in Stamford. For more information
please contact Gerard Gasparino, Manager of Development and
Recreation at gasparinog@arict.org or visit www.arict.org.

Above, top left;  Above, Kitty Bartram (past ARI Board Member,) Gail Malloy (ARI
Board Member,) Jane Arestia (ARI Board Member) and Daniel Arestia. Bottom left;
Lisa Musilli with Mario Musilli and Allan Sussman, both past chairs of ARI. Bottom
right; Peter Bales, Host Comedian. 

Mr / Mrs / Ms

Name__________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________

City:____________________________State: _____ Zip:__________

Tel: (H)_________________________________________________

Cell____________________________________________________

Email:__________________________________________________

Payment Type:      Check       Cash       Mastercard         Visa

Credit Card #:_______________________________________________

Name on Card: ______________________________________________

Exp______/_______   3 digit # on back of card: ________

� Please let me know about your endowment and other giving 

opportunities.
� Enclosed is a completed form from my employer’s matching gift 

program.

For more information, please call 203 324-9258, ext. 3023

� Benefactor $2,500 +

� Leader $1,000–$2,499

� Supporter $500–$999

� Contributor $250–$499

� Friend $100–$249

� Donor $25–$99 

� Other _________

� Enclosed is my check
made payable to ARI of Connecticut, Inc.

� In honor or memory of_______________________________

___________________________________________________

SAVE THE DATE

16th Annual Lotstein/Martin 
Golf Tournament

Thursday, August 18, 2011
Sterling Farms Golf Course

Afternoon Start • Awards Dinner



First Annual Self-Advocacy Award Grants and Donations

New Staff Members

Kendra Williams, Skills Instructor, Medical Department
Nicole Green, Residential Counselor, Palermo Residence

Staff News

On Wednesday, December 22, 2010, clients of ARI awarded the
First Annual Self-Advocacy Staff award to Hector Torres, Skills
Instructor-Day Service Options. The award was designed to
honor a staff member in the ARI Day Program who advocates
for clients needs and goes above and beyond to help them
achieve independence. The Award was voted upon by all 70
clients in the Day Program.

The Self-Advocacy Group meets every other month and is
member-initiated under the supervision of Darlene Caviness,
Manager of Day Service Option.  They meet to discuss issues
that affect their lives and work together to make change. 
Currently the group is made up of eight members, all voicing 
issues that affect their lives.   

IBM Donation

This past November ARI was the recipient of a new server 
from IBM. This donation will help us to become more efficient
and responsive to our staff and clients. The donation was sup-
plemented by a Social Media workshop that IBM conducted, 
in partnership with the United Way of Western Connectictut, 
for the non-profit community. IBM’s generosity is helping us
become smarter and more efficient in dealing with technical
challenges and opportunities. 

North Stamford Exchange Project

The North Stamford Exchange Club created a new patio at
ARI’s group home, Palermo House, this fall.The patio was built
at no cost to ARI and will serve as a place for residents to enjoy
their backyard. ARI has been a beneficiary of the NSEC for
decades. They’ve sponsored a picnic and softball game, and 
built a new wheelchair ramp for an ARI facility. “It is gratifying
to know that our donations help to improve the daily lives of 
individuals at ARI,” says Kevin Roones, President of NSEC. 
A special thanks to members Lou Aita, Mike Lamont, Mike
Tomasello and Andy Tomasello who, with the help of a licensed
contractor, coordinated and completed the patio project. 

United Way Day of Caring Project

On Friday, October 1st a group of 23 employees from Ernst &
Young painted the hallways and cleaned up the front yard at
ARI’s group home, Palermo House. This project was coordi-
nated through the United Way Day of Caring program. Thanks
to the 23 volunteers who braved the rainy weather, much of the
overgrown areas were cut back and the hallways were given a
fresh coat of paint. ARI thanks the employees of Ernst & Young
and the United Way for choosing us for this project.  

Abilis’ 15th Annual Parent and Community Conference
BUILDING WELCOMING COMMUNITIES

at UCONN, 
Thursday, April 28, 2011 

8:30 AM to 4:30 PM

ARI joins Abilis in presenting this full-day, interactive work-
shop for parents and professionals, bringing together people
and ideas to create a more just and caring society

Featuring Jack Pearpoint and Lynda Kahn, who consult
with and learn from people with disabilities, their families,
and organizations engaging in positive change, through
planning events and workshops throughout the world. They
are passionate about leadership, change and personal engage-
ment to realize a more just world where everyone's voice and
gifts are welcome. 

For more information call 203 324-9528, ext 3023



The 4th ARI Artists’ Initiative Calendar is for sale, featuring
artwork produced by 13 ARI artists. 

Currently over twenty students attend weekly classes at ARI.
Artwork from the class has been exhibited at the Stamford
Palace Theater, the Fairfield Arts Council, Norwalk Commu-
nity College, and the New Haven Free Library. Board member
and local artist Donald Axleroad founded the program over 
six years ago, starting as a class for a handful of students at his
home. Four years ago the class moved to ARI so that more
clients could participate. Charles Wiesehahn continues as the
head teacher of the class and works individually with each 
student to aid in their creative expression.  

Calendars are available for $10. All proceeds from the 
calendar will help fund the program. For more information
about the Artists’ Initiative or to purchase a calendar call 
(203) 324-9258 ext. 3023 or gasparinog@arict.org.  

•  In September, the ARI Artists’ Initiative classes started up
again with close to 20 members. Under the leadership of
Charles Wiesehahn and Donald Axleroad, artists produced a
beautiful, new 2011 calendar. They are looking forward to the
possibility of a major show in the Spring.  

•  Thanks to the
Darien YMCA, 
ARI clients started 
another year of 
Aqua-Aerobics on
Wednesday evenings. 
•  Thanks to the
Knights of Columbus
and Michael Powers

Catering over 80 clients dressed in their best costumes enjoyed
the annual Halloween Party in October. Clients dressed as 
Ironman, Batman, Witches, Ghosts, and many others, partied 
at the Knights of Columbus to celebrate Halloween in style. 
•  Clients continued to attend the weekly Saturday bowling at
Rip Van Winkle. In November, Thomson Reuters sponsored
their popular annual bowling party for 30 clients who enjoyed
pizza and bowling for 2 hours.  Special thanks to Ed Napoli-
tano, Kristine Kultzow, and the other Thomson Reuters 
employees for supporting this great event.
• For the 55th year, The Stamford Police Association donated
funds to purchase presents for every ARI client at the annual
holiday party. Several Stamford Police Officers came to distrib-
ute the gifts and celebrate the season with us. ARI would like 
to specially thank Joseph Kennedy, President of the Stamford
Police Association, and officers Chris Gioielli, John Buehler, 
and Dave Deleo for their assistance. For the 4th year in a row,
Thomson Reuters provided a special holiday lunch for the ARI
clients. And on December 20th the clients of ARI were treated
to another fun party sponsored by Michael Powers and the
Knights of Columbus. Over 90 clients were in attendance at 
the KOC, where singing and dancing continued all night.  

Besides the groups and individuals mentioned above, ARI was
fortunate to have the help of the ARI Youth Corp volunteers 
to help purchase and wrap over 100 client’s holiday gifts. Erica
Morris, an intern from Norwalk Community College, helped
provide support to the Recreation Program. For the past five
months, she has worked with the art class, created the monthly
calendar and much more. 

We thank each volunteer for the support they provide the
clients of ARI. If you are interested in volunteering, or would
like to learn more about the ARI Recreation Program, please
contact Gerard Gasparino, Manager of Development and 
Recreation at gasparinog@arict.org.  

Recreation and Volunteer Events 2011 ARI Artists’ Initiative Calendar

IN MEMORY OF SHERYL LOTSTEIN

In January, 2011, the ARI 

community was saddened by the

passing of Sheryl Lotstein. 

Sheryl will be remembered for 

her love of traveling, visiting 

libraries, and dining out. 

She was a member of the 

ARI bocce team, enjoyed bowling, and enjoyed dancing 

at the ARI parties. Sheryl will be truly missed.



Thanks to the following individuals, businesses and 
organizations for their kind generosity. Please call us at
(203) 324-9258, ext. 3023 or visit arict.org to find out how
you can help by making a donation to ARI or volunteering
your time for those we serve.

Mrs. Elizabeth Adamo
Mr. Louis Aita
Ms. Antoinette Albero & Ms. Florence Bonvenuto
    In Memory of Michael A.. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. Antonios L. Andriolas
Michael & Kathleen Woodhall Apruzzese
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Jane Arestia
    2010 Bronze Sponsor, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
Mr. Daniel Arestia
Mr. Charles Arestia
Barbara Aronica-Buck and Peter Buck
Mr. Michael Avgerinos
Mr. Donald Axleroad
    2010 Clown Journal Ad, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
    2011 Class Sponsor, 4th Annual Artists Initiative 
    Calendar
Ms. Irene Ayoub & Mr. Dean Pedon
Mr. Peter Bales
Mr. Chandan Banerjee
Mr. Kamalesh Banerjee
Mrs. Marsha Bartram
Ms. Carolyn Beck
Benefit Planning Services, LLC
    2010 Silver Sponsor, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
Ms. Ellin Berman
    In Memory of Maria V. Rzepnicki
Mr. Daniel Bivona
Morgan & Elyse Blueglass
Bob’s Discount Furniture Charitable Foundation
Mr. Gerald Bodzy
Ms. Beverly Bonfoey
Boston Red Sox
Eleanor & Louis Bova
Henry & Jo Ann Brenner
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Susan M. Brown
    In Memory of Minnie Vitale
Ms. Judith Bruen
    In Memory of Michael A.. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. Robert Bryson
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Amanda Buonagurio
Mr. Dean Busetti
Eugenia & Keith Butler
Cabezas-DeAngelis, LLC
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Cindy Carson
Ms. Sara Carter
Mrs. Maria Castellucci
Christopher &  Ashley Catropa
Chef Luis Express
Ms. Karen Christiansen
Mr. Joe Citarella
Mrs. Gloria Clark
Mrs. Rachel Cohen
Mrs. Jane Combrinck-Graham
Lee Combrinck-Graham, M.D.
    2010 Silver Sponsor, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
Mrs. Patricia H. Connors
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Constellation Management LLC
    2010 Wise Guy Journal Ad, 2nd Annual Comedy 
    Night
Curtain Call, Inc.
Ms. Shannon Custons
    In Honor of John Martin
Ms. Toni D’Agostino

Ms. Andrea Davies
Mr. Robert J. Davis
Frank & Gloria DeBartolomeo
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Paul & Jean DeBartolomeo
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. A.J. DeBartolomeo
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Stefanie Docimo
Helga & John Downing
Mr. George Ducanic
ESPN Productions, Inc.
Mrs. Martha Etter
Mr. James Euchner
    In Honor of John Martin
Fairfield University Department of Athletics
Fairfield University Quick Center
Mrs. Angela Fazio
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Sharon T. Feighery
    In Memory of Minnie Vitale
Ms. Cynthia Filek
Ms. Melissa Filek
Ms. Maureen Fitzpatrick-Wilkes
Christopher & Tanya Foxall
Ms. Carol A. Gage
    In Memory of Minnie Vitale
Mrs. Noreen Gallagher
Geraldine & Robert Gasparino
Camille & Joseph Golia
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. John Gorcynski
Mrs. Beatrice Grabell
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. Edward Granelli
Steve & Jean Grossman
Mr. Bob Grosso
Harmony Yoga
Heart of Gold Jewelry, LLC
Ellen & William Herman
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Hope Hershey
Mr. Scott Hill
Holiday Inn
Hotel Zero Degrees
Ms. Sheila Marie Huettl
Mr. Mike Humeniuk
Hyatt Regency Greenwich
IBM National Employee Charitable Contribution 
    Campaign
Mr. Michael Imbrogno
Mr. John Inserra
Mary & Jerry Jacobs
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Emily Johnson
Sherry & David Jonas
    In Memory of Dr. Julian Mark
Beth Wilson-Jordan & Lawrence Jordan
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. David P. Judd
Mrs. Jackie Judge
KAF Manufacturing Co., Inc.
Vasudeva Kamath
Irene & Sid Kaplan
    In Memory of Barbara Benowitz
Mrs. Marjorie Kappas
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. Charles R. Keane
Mr. Michael Keenan
Mrs. Elizabeth King
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Leon N. Lapine Charitable Residuary Trust
Late Night With David Letterman
Leveroni Financial Management Corp.
    In Memory of Minnie Vitale
Laura & Joel Levine

Ms. Beth Levine
    In Honor of John Martin
Ms. Clare Liberis
Ms. Bela Liptak
Reesa & Paul Litman
    In Memory of Barbara Benowitz
Mr. Carmine Longo
Mr. Skip Lovello
Mrs. Elizabeth Lowery
Mrs. Nica Lyons
Ms. Gail Malloy
Ms. Candida Mancusi
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Kathryn Mandel
Mr. John Martin
Mr. Jaspal Mayell
Ms. Sheila McCaffrey
Mary Joyce-McDonough & Family
Mary K. McHugh
Mechtronics Corporation
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Maxine Mereigh
Ghislaine & Christopher Moomaw
Mrs. Victoria A. Moon
Ms. Jill Muller
Mario Musilli, Esq.
    2010 Clown Journal Ad, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
Bill & Paula Napoletano & Family
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. Edward J. Napolitano
John & Audrey Nelson
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Yukari Nishimura
Noelle Spa For Beatury & Wellness
Ruben & Joan Nogueira
Philip & Jane Norgren
    2010 Clown Journal Ad, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
Mr. Bobby Ojeda
Pepsico Foundation
Ms. Jessica Paquette
Peter & Marci Pepper
Mrs. Diane Piatak
Ms. Shirley Pollak
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Powers
Louise & Joe Previte
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Paula Rabita
Mr. Harvey Resnick
Mr. Matthew P. Reyher
    In Memory of Michael A.. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Elaine Reyher
Mr. Stephen Reyher
RFF & Associates, Inc.
    2010 Clown Journal Ad, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
Ms. Edith Richter
Fiorino & Hilda Romano
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolmeo, Jr.
Royal Green at Sterling Farms
Mr. John D. Russo
Mr. James Sabia
Mr. Angelo Sabia
Mr. Al Sanseverino
Ms. Suzanne Santrock
Linda & Daniel Scalero
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Jennifer Schancupp
Karen & Cliff Schirmer
Ms. Nancy M. Schwartz
    In Honor of John Martin
Mr. Joe Sclafani
Mr. Ed Selig
Rudy & Jennie Serricchio
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. Gary Sevitsky
    In Honor of John Martin
Mr. Peter Shanazu

Donations September 1, 2010 to January 31, 2011



donations, continued

Mr. Peter Shanazu
Mrs. Claudia Smeriglio
Mr. Joseph Somma
Mr. Jerome Sorbara
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Sports New York
Mr. Anthony Squitieri
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mark & Marcia Bresslour Staines
Mr. Andrew Staines
Stamford Police Association, Inc.
Stamford Symphony
Mrs. Pajes Sterman
Ms. Deborah Stern
Ms. Mary Ellen Stokes
Ilija & Michelle Strezoski
Summer St. Dairy Queen
Karen & Allan Sussman
Mr. Michael Sutton
Mr. Robert Tackman
Matthew W. & Rebecca Tackman
Mr. Christopher Tasik
Sonia & Corey Testa
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
The Capital Grille
The Medicine Centre/Hope St. LLC
    2011 Class Sponsor, 4th Annual Artists Initiative
Calendar
    2011 Corporate Sponsor, 5th Annual Walk for 
    Independence
The Newport Cruise Company
The New York Jets
Norma & Robert Thomas
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Thomson Reuters 2010 Community Champion 
    Award
Mrs. Maria Totilo
Tracey School
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Treehouse Comedy Productions
Trend Setters
Mrs. Christel H. Truglia
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Umbrella Club of Fairfield County
    2010 Clown Journal Ad, 2nd Annual Comedy Night
University of Connecticut Health Center
    2010 Bronze Sponsor, International Sibling Conference
Ms. Mari-Claire Vaccaro
Ms. Denise A. Veit
    In Memory of Maria V. Rzepnicki
Vineyard Vines
Ms. Patricia Walsh
Ms. Janet T. Weintraub
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Jen Weissman
Dr. Cecile Windels
Ms. Shirley Wong
Yuling Wu
Ms. Tilly Young
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Zaccagnino
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Diane, Dominick, Matthew & Brian Zeccola
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.

Annual Appeal, ARI of Connecticut, Inc.

Benefactor, $2,500+
Axel Johnson Inc.
The Louis J. Kuriansky Foundation

Leader, $1,000 – $2,499
Mr. John E. Downing
Maurice and Carol Feinberg Family Foundation
KAF Manufacturing Co., Inc.

Supporter, $500 – $999
Mr. Kamalesh Banerjee
    In Memory of Dilip Banerjee
Mr. Richard Bruce
Core Excavation Contractors Corp.
    In Memory of Michael DiSette
Mr. John A. Maul
Mr. Matthew P. Reyher

Contributor, $250 – $499
Allan & Valerie Benowitz
    In Memory of Barbara Benowitz
Mr. Robert D. Boehringer
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Hatch
Allan & Sari Jaffe
    In Memory of David S. Jaffe
Debra Adler-Klein & Matthew Klein
Mr. Philip Kucera
The Betty T. Iskander Revoc Trust
    In Honor of Sonny Yazami
The GE Foundation

Friend, $100 – $249
Ms. Janna H. J. Bellwin
Henry & Jo-Ann Brenner
    In Memory of Christine Brenner
Mrs. Nancy Ciaraldi
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Maureen O. Clark
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Friedman
Mr. Joseph Gelb
    In Memory of Jack & Rose Gelb
James Goldsmith
Mr. Mark Grein
Mr. George W. Harnik
Mr. Joachim Herz
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Krasnor
    In Memory of Charles Hertz
Mr. Edward J. Napolitano
Thompson Nelson & Lorraine Gordon
    In Honor of Samantha Downing
Ms. Corrine Lotstein
Mr. John V. Petito
John & Anne Pope
Mrs. Elaine C. Reyher
    In Honor of the Reyher & Kelley Families
Mr. Gene Rubino
Al & Beth Sanseverino
Mrs. Barbara Saverine
Ms. Constance Sheppard
Mr. Raymond B. Smyth
Rebecca & Craig Snyder
Mark & Marcia Staines
    In Memory of Hannah & Julius Bresslour
Union Baptist Church Outreach
Mrs. Barbara M. Wilson

Donor, $25 – $99
Vincent & Lurana Andrisani
Ms. Rosalyn A. Arena
    In Memory of Jennifer Rose Arena
Mr. Herbert J. Ashe
Mr. & Mrs. John Benison
    In Honor of James Saunders
Ms. Judith Bruen
    In Memory of Pauline & Eugene Bruen
Robert & Dorothy Callahan
    In Memory of Jim Coley
Ms. Phyllis R. Comrie
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Cortese
Mr. & Mrs. Darrel Croot
Mrs. Marie DeRubis
    In Memory of Lewis DeRubis
Mrs. Ruth Fogelman
Lucia & John Frattaroli
Stephen & Antonia Gerard

Mr. Leo Gold
Mrs. Louise Goldenberg
Wendy & Ed Gomez
    In Memory of Marie Anderson
Mr. Charles A. Guinta
Mr. & Mrs. John Harrington
Ms. Doris A. Horan
    In Memory of Frank Macari, Sr.
    In Memory of Mary E. Lombardi
Ronald & Meryl Japha
Ms. Rita Evans Jerabek
    In Memory of Frank & Paul Jerabek
Mrs. Beatrice Kaminsky
Mr. Robert J. Katzeff
Ms. Sylvia Kaye
Mr. Herbert Kohn
    In Memory of Kay Kohn
Carol & Allen Krim
Ms. Ann V. Krupnik
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Levy
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Macri
    In Honor of Joseph Viggiano
Mr. Joel P. Mellis
    In Memory of Dennis Murphy
Franklin & Sondra Melzer
Mr. & Mrs. Obediah R. Miller
    In Memory of Minnie Vital
Mr. Wilbur H. Miller
John & Laura Pascale
Mr. Stanton E. Parrish
James & Katherine Peterson
    In Honor of Matthew Arestia
Mr. Courtland J. Prowse
    In Memory of Mary Emma Lombardi
Mr. & Mrs. Verne S. Rice
    In Memory of Charles Hertz
Paul & Martha Romaniello
Ms. Carolyn M. Romaniello
    In Memory of Kathy Romaniello
Mr. Vyacheslav Rossov
Mrs. Marguerite Rousseau
    In Memory of Hector Rousseau
Ms. Maria Russo
Mrs. Marie A. Sabia
Mr. & Mrs. Lester Sharlach
Mr. & Mrs. Balwant Singh
Mr. & Mrs. Moshe Speter
Mr. Brian E. Sullivan
Ms. Claire M. Swinnerton
Ms. Marilyn J. Woodhall
    In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Ms. Susan P. Yashan

Other
Mr. Clifford Beauleau
Mr. & Mrs. John Boland
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert A. Bregman
Mrs. Darlene Caviness
Ms. Claire M. Daly
    In Memory of Richard F. Daly, Sr.
Mrs. Tammy DeLeo
Ms. Irene Granelli
Rose & Charles Halper
    In Honor of Cate Steinberg
Ms. Hope Hershey
Ms. Sharon Jennings
Ms. Ilene Locker
Ms. Mary P. Malafarina
    In Memory of James J. Malafarina
Mrs. Audrey Mantegna
Mrs. Shirley Pollak
Mr. Kenneth E. Olson
Fiorino & Hilda Romano
Mrs. Nicole Smart-Young



BOARD OF DIRECTORS OFFICERS

Christopher M. Foxall, Chairperson
Kamalesh Banerjee, Ph.D.,
   Chairperson-elect
Gail Malloy, Vice Chairperson
John Downing, Secretary
Scott M. Wich, Esq., Treasurer
Allan Sussman, Past Chairperson

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Jane Arestia
Donald Axleroad
Gerald R. Bosak, Jr.
Bonnie Kim Campbell
Ginny Fox
Vernetta Gallop, M.D.
Lee Combrinck-Graham, M.D.
Clare Liberis
Dara Rosenbaum
John Russo
Neftali Soto
Marcia Bresslour Staines
Matthew Tackman
Carmine Vaccaro
James R. Valente, Jr.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS EMERITI

Barbara Aronica-Buck
Peter Buck
Henry Brenner, Ph.D.
Arlene O. DuBiago
Edward Granelli
Sari Jaffe, Esq.
Louis Lotstein*
Paul G. Macari
Thelma V. Martin*
Philip Molstre
Dennis Murphy*
Mario Musilli, Esq.
Frank D. Rich, III
Richard W. Saunders
Richard E. Taber
Francis White*
*deceased

Matthew P. Reyher
PRESIDENT AND CEO
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For the third consecutive year, ARI of CT received over 100 men’s suits, sports
jackets, and other accessories from the The Men’s Wearhouse Suit Drive. The
clothing will be used by ARI clients and other at-risk Stamford men transition-
ing into the workforce. Liberation Programs and CTE also received suits from
this drive. We are truly thankful for being part of this wonderful initiative.  

Third Annual Men’s Wearhouse Suit Drive

Follow us on Facebook


